
As a owner in three body corporates we have seen an increase of approximately 80-90% on our 
insurance premiums. 
Two of these properties are out of any flood zones and we are struggling to cope with the increases. 
Therefore I want to voice my concerns. 
 
My details are: 
 
Dave Johnston 

 
  

 
Properties are situated at; 
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